
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, November 14, 2022 8:46 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

FW: FPL rate increases, please stop! 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11172-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20220001. 

Thank you. 

From: Liz Waymire <waymiree@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2022 7:25 AM 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL rate increases, please stop! 

Dear Commisioner, 

Please do not allow the big utility companies to raise their rates! These companies have massive profits, and 
many residential customers are on a fixed income. 

FPL $12 billion (2021) 
Duke $18.91 billion (2022) 

With prices of everything on the rise, how can you in all conscience allow the increases? 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Elizabeth Waymire 
1755 Ixora Dr W 
Melbourne 
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